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     Welcome to     

     Grasshopper’s     

     Class

Class teachers: Mrs Gant 
Teaching Assistant: Mrs Evason 
PE


PE will be on a Thursday and Friday during Autumn. Children will change on the day so PE kit (coloured T-shirt, black shorts, black pumps) should be in school. No jewellery is to be worn, earrings to be removed, or taped (child’s own tape) if they can’t be removed.  Girls – no tights and hair tied back. 
If your child has asthma please ensure they have an inhaler in school and let me know. 
If your child needs to miss a PE session for any reason (injury or sickness) please send a letter in with them or email me directly.  Without a letter the children will need to take part in every PE lesson.

Weekly homework
Your child will need to complete TTRS, spellings and reading each week. Homework will be set on a Monday and will need to be completed by the following Monday. 

TTRS log in details are in the front of homework books. Your child will need to complete 3 x 20 minutes each week. This will be checked on Monday morning. 

Spellings will be put in the front of homework books at the beginning of each half term. These will need practising 5 times per week 
Please listen your child to read at least 3 times a week. Bonus squares will be given for any extra reading. Their reading record needs to be signed by an adult and the page they are up to written in on the day they read. Books will be checked daily. 

Snack

The following snacks are available; 

Daily – toast available 20p per slice (payable on a Monday for the week) 
Thursday - Fairtrade tuckshop – (information to follow) 

Friday - Sausage butties (information to follow via School Spider) 

Home items

Please can you ensure that your child does not bring any items from home in to school. This may include pencil cases, toys etc as all equipment that your child needs in class will be provided. This will also decrease incidents of items going astray or getting broken. 
Could you also ensure that your child’s water bottle has a sports cap and is a reasonable size, approximately 750ml as they will be being placed in bottle holders. Your child will be able to fill their bottle with water when empty. 
General information 

General information, such as holiday dates, newsletters and uniform lists, can be found on the school website www.staidansprimaryschool.co.uk Here you can also find out what we are learning in class this term. 
If you have any queries or concerns, or your child is worried about something, please email me d.gant@st-aidans-pri.lancs.sch.uk  or ring the office to speak to me on 01772 337321.  
Please join our Facebook page if you haven’t already done so as I often post on there. It is a private group called St Aidan’s CE Primary Bamber Bridge.

I can’t wait to begin our journey into year 5 and hope your child is also excited about our journey ahead. 

Many thanks, Mrs Gant 
